
Memories of how 
St Andrew’s 

Families celebrated 
VE day 

during lockdown on 
8th May 2020



Sienna enjoyed 
a garden party 
with tea and 
cake.
She even spoke 
a few words 
thanking those 
who made VE 
day possible.



Amelie made and 
decorated these lovely 

cakes.



Joshua enjoyed 
decorating 
gingerbread



Mrs Baker 
decorated her 
indoor tree ready 
for VE day.



Mrs Pettifer made a 
Victoria Sponge cake and 
decorated her house with 

bunting.



Isabella 
and her 
family 

camped in 
their 

garden and 
made flags.



Lilly made bunting, flags and hats.
She shared a picnic with her family.



Olwyn made her own 
spitfire bunting.



Benjamin 
decorated 
his house 

with 
home-made 
bunting and 
wore red, 
white and 

blue.



Olivia and Amelia made bunting, scones and a 
Victoria Sponge cake.



Chloe and her 
whole family 

enjoyed VE day 
fun!



Mrs Waring and 
her family 
enjoying a 
socially 

distanced 
street-party.
They played 
Bingo and she 

won!



Ella enjoyed a street-party



Grace and her 
family had a 

‘socially distanced’ 
street party at 4pm 
and at 9pm they all 

sung along with 
Dame Vera Lynn.



Mrs Smith 
and Henry 
made jam 
tarts and 
bunting.



Jack enjoyed a 
‘socially-distanced’ 

street-party with his 
neighbours.

He also made some 
bunting to decorate 

his house.



Mrs Arnold 
and her 

daughters had 
a sleep-over in 

their tent.



Sophie L had 
a cream-tea, 
made bunting 

and Union 
flags.



Mrs Briggs made a 
beach for her 

children.
They are missing the 

seaside!



Mrs Walton 
and her 
family 

enjoyed a 
cream tea 
together.



Thomas and 
Elliot made a 
very special 

cake.



Mrs Boyce made 
Winston Churchill’s 

favourite fruit cake.



Stanley 
enjoyed 

cream tea in 
the garden 
with his 
family.
He also 
made 

bunting and 
posters for 
his house.



Sophie and 
Josh made 
bunting to 

celebrate VE 
day.



Freya and 
Olivia 

enjoyed a 
cream tea 

in the 
garden.



Clark decorated 
his house and 

enjoyed a cream 
tea with his 

family.



Mrs Maginn
and her 
family 

enjoyed a 
cream tea in 
the sunshine.



Rebecca made a 
large VE day poster 
with her dad.



Ella enjoyed a street-party



Mrs Banyard and her family 
had a cream tea in her 

front garden.



Mrs Black and her 
family enjoyed 
the sunshine in 
her garden.



Isabel decorated her house.



George and his 
little brother 
enjoyed VE day 
and saw an 
amazing display.



Mrs Larrad
dressed up 
for her VE 
celebrations.



What wonderful VE memories the 
Community of St Andrew’s made.

8th May 2020


